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Laura Culley

From: Laura Culley

Sent: 27 June 2019 12:51
To: Laura Culley
Subject: FW: No Burial Site
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Case Officer
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From: Marc Dorfman <Marc.Dorfman@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk>

Sent: 22 June 2019 18:38

To: Tony Cavalier <mail@tonycavalier.co.uk>

Cc: Simon Fox <Simon.Fox@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk>; 'Stephen Bartlett' <bartletthinton@hotmail.com>; 'Mudford
Parish Council' <clerk@mudfordparishcouncil.gov.uk>; Judith Nathanail <judith@Ilgm.co.uk>; Paul Huntington
<Paul.Huntington@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk>; Marc Dorfman <Marc.Dorfman@SouthSomerset.Gov.Uk>

Subject: Re: No Burial Site

Dear Mr Cavalier, you are correct in so far as it was "suspected" because of the darkened soil. However on
inspection and actual testing by Forge Environmental in consultation with PHE, the dark soil did not turn
out to be a burial pit but darkened soil from buried and rusting metal. So no burial pit and the conclusions of
both PHE and SSDC's Environmental Health Service stand.

Please let me know if there is anything else I can help you with and as with our last email exchange, please
let me know if you would like the exchanges on the web site under 14/02554 and 15/03942.

Yours sincerely

Marc Dorfman

SSDC DM

tel. 07718761397

Sent from Samsung Mobile on 02



Marc Dorfman

Senior Planning Adviser
Service Delivery
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-------- Original message --------

From: Tony Cavalier

Date: 22/06/2019 6:05 pm (GMT+00:00)

To: Marc Dorfman

Cc: Simon Fox , 'Stephen Bartlett' , 'Mudford Parish Council', Judith Nathanail
Subject: Burial Site

Dear Sirs,

MPC are concerned that in both the email from Marc Dorfman on 11 June and the Environmental Health Memo to
Marc Dorfman from Paul Huntington, it is stated that burial sites have not been found.

MPC were at the meeting on 23 October where the AMG consultants indicated that a suspected burial pit had been
found. Black material indicating burning was mentioned and pictures were shown.

We are concerned that the presence of the suspected burial pit has been somehow forgotten, despite what we all
heard at the meeting.

Perhaps it is because the documents from AMG do not set things out clearly.

Once you have looked into it, please let us know whether you now agree that there is a suspected burial pit at the
site.

MPC are also concerned regarding the removal of suspected topsoil, How would this soil be collected and where
would it be transported /deposited, surely not Mudford or surrounding villages?

Regards

Tony Cavalier

MPC Vice Chair



